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This bill is a blatant violation of the constitution of the United States it will do nothing 

to stop crime/ murders it will only harm the law abiding citizens.Oregon already has 

some of the strongest gun control measures in place and then there’s the money 

issues for implementing this bill Oregon is already taxing everyone to 

death.Everything about this bill is flawed.Why don’t we try prosecuting these 

criminals instead of a slap on the wrist and letting them go.Its no wonder Oregon’s 

population is in decline with ridiculous bills like this. 


